
 

Tentative Agreement Reached at Algoma 
Strike Notice has been Withdrawn 

September 5th,  2023 
 
 
 
 

This notice is to inform all Members in both Guild 
Branches that we have reached a Tentative Collective 
Agreement at Algoma and as a result the 72-Hour Strike 
Notice has been withdrawn effective 21:30 Eastern Time 
September 5th , 2023.  A ratification package is being 
prepared for a vote by the Members on the 19 vessels. 


